
TOWN OF NORTH ANDOVER 

MEAL DELIVERY UPDATE 
Beginning Monday, March 30, 2020, 

meal deliveries will be 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday ONLY 

Families may take two days’ worth of meals. 

Please preorder your meals at:   

http://www.schoolnutritionandfitness.com/index.php?si

d=1500928478204 

If you do not have access to a computer, call the 

COVID19 hotline, and your information will be entered 

into the system for deliveries. 

Town's COVID-19 Hotline at 978-208-6070 

All Other Meal Delivery Questions: Call 978-794-1895 
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